
 

Mrs. Hart’s 
Newsletter 

Jan. 22nd - Feb.1st 

      Classroom News 
Dear Parents, 

I can’t believe we have made it to the 100th 
day of school and the school year is almost 
over. We have covered half of the letters in 
the alphabet and only have one more number 
to learn about. At this point in the year my 
students going to kindergarten need to be 
reviewing the skills covered each night. 
Students’ who are returning should review as 
well, but have another year to develop these 
skills. 

We had a great time the past two weeks 
reading about the crazy adventures of the 
Gingerbread Man and his friends. We learned 
how to decorate cookies from Deana Roller 
and had to find the Gingerbread Man that ran 
away. 

 

Important Dates 
1/25- Bowling at Showtime 
Lanes 10:45 – 12 

**Bring in items for 
snowman** 

1/28- Pre-K Library 

2/13- Spring Pictures 

2/14- Valentine’s Day Party 

2/18- Presidents Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

None 
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What We’re Learning 
Theme: Snow/ Snowman 

Letter: S & Y 

Shape: Circle & Triangle 

Color: review 

Number: 9 

 

 

I’m A Little Snowman 

I’m a little snowman, short 
and fat. 

Here is my scarf and here is 
hat. 

When it’s cold and snowy, 

I will stay  

But when it gets hot, 

I melt away! 

 

The school is collecting box 
tops, soda tabs, Prairie Farm’s 
milk caps, Coca-Cola bar 
codes and Campbell’s soup 
labels. The money from these 
items is used to help purchase 
things needed for the school. 

The school is also 
collecting lids and caps to 
be recycled into park 
benches for the Girard City 
Park. 

It is getting cold outside, and we 
will continue to go out for 
recess. Please make sure you 
child has a warm coat, hat and 
gloves to wear. 

I still need a change of winter 
clothes for many of the students. 
 

 

 


